Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for Class VIII will be held on Monday, March
10, 2025.

Timings: 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

We request all parents to attend the meeting to discuss their child's progress and academic
performance. Kindly ensure that you arrive on time and meet the respective subject teachers.

Your participation is highly valued in shaping the academic journey of your child.

Warm Regards,

Principal



